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Legislation Text

File #: R-CRA-2024-18, Version: 1

A Resolution Of The Hollywood, Florida Community Redevelopment Agency (“CRA%),
Authorizing The Appropriate CRA Officials To Execute A Construction Agreement With The
Florida Department Of Transportation For Three Proposed Signalized Crosswalks At The
Intersections Of State Road A1A And Nebraska Street, State Road A1A and Caroline Street,
And State Road A1A And Scott Street.

Infrastructure & Facilities

Staff Recommends: Approval of the attached Resolution.

Explanation:

The Hollywood Community Redevelopment Agency (“CRA”) Desires to Install Signalized
Crosswalks at the Intersection of State Road A1A and Nebraska Street, SR A1A and Carolina
Street and SR A1A.

State Road A1A is a major road in the City and the Florida Department of Transpiration
("FDOT") has jurisdiction over State Road A1A.

On January 17, 2024, the City Commission of the City of Hollywood, Florida passed and
adopted Resolution No. R 2024-18, Approving and Authorizing the City Commission to
Execute a Maintenance Memorandum of Agreement (“Agreement”) with FDOT for the
Upgrading to Black Color, Three Traffic Signal Mast Arms Located at the Intersection of State
Road A1A and Nebraska Street, SR A1A and Carolina Street and SR A1A and Scott Street;
and

On February 17, 2024, the CRA Approved and Adopted Resolution No. R-CRA-2024-05
authorizing the installation of the Carolina Street signalized crosswalk and as a condition for
FDOT to issue permit # 2022-C-491-00012 for the three proposed signalized crosswalks, a
construction agreement must be approved and executed by the CRA.

Fiscal Impact:

Funding has been allocated to this project in the Beach CRA FY 2024 Account Number
163.639901.55200.563010.001457.000.000 (Traffic Signal - Nebraska/Carolina/Scott
Streets).
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Recommended for inclusion on the agenda by:
Jorge Camejo, Executive Director
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